
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Special Police Reform and Reinvention Town Hall Meeting 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a Special Police Reform and Reinvention 
“Town Hall” Meeting on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 from 7 – 9 p.m. and a second meeting, if necessary, 
on Tuesday, February 9, 2021 from 7 p.m. – 9 p.m. via online Zoom Video Conferencing to discuss and 
review the Police Reform and Reinvention Report per Governor Cuomo’s state-wide initiative requiring 
all municipalities to prepare such a report.  The Police Reform and Reinvention Report of our police 
department will be available to all residents to review on our website, tarrytowngov.com.  It would be 
helpful if questions can be submitted in advance of the meeting, though the live meeting will also provide 
an open forum for questions and comments.  In advance, please email your questions and comments to 
administrator@tarrytowngov.com. 

For information on How to Join Visit https://www.tarrytowngov.com/home/events/33446 for the 

Tuesday, January 26, 2021 meeting and, if necessary, https://www.tarrytowngov.com/home/events/33451 

for the Tuesday, February 9, 2021 meeting.  If you wish to speak during the meeting, please use the 

“raise hand” function during the meeting, or press *9 if calling in by phone.   

Village of Tarrytown 
One Depot Plaza 
Tarrytown, New York  10591 
Richard Slingerland, Administrator 
914-631-1785 


